
The data used in the current study are obtained from The Cancer Genome 

Atlas database (TCGA) and the University of California Santa Cruz (UCSC) 

Cancer Browser, which are open to the public under some guidelines. 

Therefore, it is confirmed that all written informed consent was achieved. 

 

 

 


